
 
 

   

 

 

 

PORTS AND YACHTING DIRECTORATE 

 

LOCAL NOTICE TO MARINERS No 039 of 2024 

 

Our Ref: TM/PYD/22/01 Vol VI 

 

 

30 April 2024 

 

 

 

Amendment to Local Notice to Mariners No 026 of 2024 - Malta International 

Fireworks Festival 2024 

 

 

Reference is made to Local Notice to Mariners No 026 of 2024. 

 

 

The Ports and Yachting Directorate, Transport Malta, notifies mariners and owners of 

vessels that due to adverse weather conditions the Malta International Fireworks Festival 

final display will not be held on Tuesday 30th April 2024 but will instead be held on Friday 

3rd May 2024. 

 

On Friday 3rd May 2024 

 

The Grand Harbour will be closed to traffic from 2045 hours to 2315 hours, while the 

display will commence at 2100 hours and terminate at 2315 hours. 

 

Due to the above Il-Bajja tar-Rinella is to be kept clear up to Saturday 4th May 2024 at 

2359 hours. 

 

Local Notice to Mariners No 026 of 2024 is to be amended accordingly. 

 

All the other information mentioned in Local Notice to Mariners No 026 of 2024 will remain 

valid. 

 

 

 

 

Chart affected:  BA 177 

 

 

 
 


